
August 10, 1981 

Vicki Clayman, Special Assistant 
Office of the Governor 
Pouch A 
Juneau, Alaska 99811 

t 
Dear ~1s. Clayman: -~~"'--r 

-~ 

} 

In April you requested a biographical sketch of the Water 
Resources Board for a project you \'Jere working on relating to 
Alaska•s boards and commissions. Enclosed is such a sketch. 
I hope it will assist you in your project. ii 

Sincerely, 

Richard H. Sims 
Chairman 


